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Visit of Foreign Secretary to China

April 22, 2019

Foreign  Secretary  Shri  Vijay  Gokhale  visited  Beijing  on  April  22,  2019  for  regular  diplomatic
consultations between India and China, with Executive Vice Foreign Minister of China, Mr. Le Yucheng
and Vice Foreign Minister, Mr. Kong Xuanyou. They reviewed the progress made in India-China bilateral
relations since the Informal Summit between Prime Minister Modi and President Xi Jinping in April
2018 and discussed the agenda for bilateral engagement in the coming months. The two sides also
exchanged views on regional and international issues of common interest, including the Indo-Pacific.
During  the  visit,  Foreign Secretary  Gokhale  also  called  on the Chinese  Foreign Minister  and State
Councillor Mr. Wang Yi.

Beijing
April 22, 2019
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